Sky Posse Palo Alto

2225 East Bayshore Avenue, Suite 200, Palo Alto, CA 94303

March 23, 2020

Congresswoman Anna G. Eshoo
District Office

698 Emerson Street

Palo Alto, CA

Dear Congresswoman Eshoo,

Sky Posse Palo Alto requests that you please support the attached communication from the
Quiet Skies Conference, a national voice to address public concerns about aviation impacts.
We are sending this one letter to be respectful of the time you and your staff need for other
important issues right now, but Sky Posse represents thousands of your constituents.

As federal funds will be used to support aviation, please consider doing so with a demand for
aviation to dedicate attention to environmental concerns, which you are aware have significant
repercussions for public health.

The suggestions which are shared by groups from around the country are also core consensus
requests that emanated from the Select Committee on South Bay Arrivals.

* Address night time noise - the national consensus is for Curfews
* End unnecessary concentration of traffic and take the planes over bodies of water
» Expedite Airbus retrofits

Kind regards,

Sky Posse Palo Alto

CC:

Palo Alto City Council
SCSC Roundtable
SFO Airport

SJC Airport

OAK Airport

Sky Posse Palo Alto is a grassroots group of citizens deeply concerned about increased aircraft noise and
pollutants from Nextgen. Many have invested substantial effort in studying
the issues, attending public hearings and meetings, and engaging in outreach.
For more info: www.skypossepaloalto.org and www.quietskiesconference.org




